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Dear family, 

 

As we mentioned in the previous email regarding the Coronavirus, we are planning on having service 

tomorrow. However, the way things are going, we can't say with confidence that we will continue having 

service after this Sunday. We will see. We are continuing to monitor the situation the best we can. 

 

Tomorrow, Pastor Adonia will be sharing a mix of a testimony of her recent experience at Famicon 

(Family Convention) in Dallas last week, our situation regarding the Coronavirus, and a message on how 

we can best use this time and the silver lining. 

 

If you are not planning to come to service tomorrow, we encourage you to watch a special live stream that 

will be broadcast from New York at 9am local time. You can watch it here: live.familyfed,org. This will 

be a stream from the Family Church of New York City and will focus especially on bringing the Famcion 

spirit and energy to the local communities. If you do attend our local service tomorrow, please take the 

time to watch it afterwards. This message particularly help each person recognize and own the victory of 

the last year, and what it meant to True Mother. Alternatively, you are welcome to watch our local 

livestream through our Facebook page. 

 

Last Sunday, Pastor Mike talked about the trap of taking Blessings for granted, whether they are people in 

our lives, circumstances, or even the church. He shares his own recent journey of taking so many things 

for granted and consequently being so unhappy. If you enjoy the message, please share! You can watch 

the recording below. 

 

See you all soon! 


